
Dear Parents and Clubs,

The Garfield Heights Figure Skating Club is offering Best Wishes/Good Luck advertisements for
your skaters in the 2006 Rising Stars Competitor Program Book.

Below you will find 2x2 boxes that demonstrate the size of the ads we are offering this year.
You can put as much or as little in the box – text or graphics, from one person to many names!
Its also perfect for clubs who want to send well wishes to their skaters!  The cost is $2.00 per
box or three for $5.00; additionally, we also offer business card size ads for $25.00.

The deadline along with payment for all advertisements is October 30, 2006 and should
be mailed to Sara Gillihan at 4687 East 90th Street, Garfield Heights, Ohio 44125. However,
early advertisements are welcomed and can be sent in with the competition application.  When
paying by check please make the check payable to the GARFIELD HEIGHTS FIGURE
SKATING CLUB.

On behalf of the Garfield Heights Figure Skating Club I would like to wish the Best of
Luck to All Skaters!!!

Sincerely,

Sara Gillihan
2006 Rising Stars Committee


